
November 1, 1996 

 

 

 

Dr. David W. Mantik 

69-780 Stellar Drive 

Rancho Mirage, CA 92270 

 

Dear Dr. Mantik: 

 

Per your request, I have enclosed a copy of your unsolicited letter from Joseph Scovitch that you 

provided to David Marwell. 

 

Again, thank you for your e-mail message, and perhaps I’ll see you at next year’s COPA conference. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


